
PUBLIC HEARING OF THE TAXPAYERS 

OF THE TOWN OF LINCOLN 

FOREST COUNTY, WI 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a PUBLIC HEARING OF THE TAXPAYERS OF THE TOWN 

OF LINCOLN, at the Town of Lincoln Hall, located at 5376 County W, Crandon, WI 54520 on 

Thursday, March 2, 2023 at 6:00 PM, to discuss the possible rescinding of the town zoning 

ordinance and conveying jurisdiction of the town (including lands within and outside of the 

current shorelands zoning) to Forest County Zoning Department. If you are unable to attend, 

please send your comments to townoflincolnwi@gmail.com or send letters to the address 

above.  
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